
Cancellation of Spring 2019 College Assembly 
 
TO:                Faculty, Staff, and Administrators 
  
SUBJECT:    Cancellation of Spring 2019 College Assembly 
  
I have just received confirmation from GDOE that March 18, 2019 will be a school-
wide make up day.  This means that our College Assembly scheduled for this day (since 
last year) will be cancelled, since this would not allow our secondary faculty to attend.  I 
also explored April 22 (GDOE Prof. Dev. Day) as the next possible date but 
unfortunately, this date has also been scheduled as a makeup day for most GDOE 
schools. 
  
Please make the necessary schedule adjustments because of this cancellation.  A 
vetting session for ISMP will be scheduled in smaller groups sometime this semester. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Dr. R. Ray D. Somera 
Vice President for Academic Affairs   
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